
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           20 October 2017 19:41
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Shane Hickey
 
Name: Shane
Surname: Hickey

 
 
Message:
As the biggest town in Ireland I think Drogheda should be given the same priority as Waterford. Drogheda
has growth potential with its young population, and it's proximity to Dublin and the airport
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